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	SUMMARY OF January 2011 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

       correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 12

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meetings (2) – Conference Call & Springfield
        IAA Ag Legislative Roundtable Meeting – Bloomington

        ICAE/ILCAE Meeting – Champaign
        FFA Board of Directors Meeting – Springfield

        Champaign Farm Bureau Annual Meeting - Urbana
        Earth Partners Board Meeting – Champaign

        TEAM Ag Ed Meeting – Springfield
        CTE-Cr Administrative Meeting – Conference Call

        Breakfast Meeting with Robbie Berg & Steve Stierwalt – Champaign

        VIA Meeting  - Bloomington

        P-20 Agricultural Pipeline Meeting - Springfield

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities --3

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meetings.

        Prepared materials for ICAE/ILCAE meeting.
        Sent weekly messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.



	IV. Miles Traveled -- 822

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	     This was another busy month with a lot of irons in the fire.  I though this months ICAE/ILCAE meeting was one of the best ever with excellent participation by all.   Thank you for your participation. The planning for the ICAE/ILCAE Symposium is progressing well.  It looks to be another educational opportunity as we plan for our virtual presentation, “The State of Illinois Agricultural Education and Career & Technical Education. ICAE & ILCAE plan to have this event in conjunction with the National PAS Conference in March in Springfield. 

     We finally had our kick-off meting for the P-20 Agricultural Pipeline Project after two cancellations due to weather.  We appreciate those that braved the weather and attended the meeting.  There was excellant discussions centered around questions for the breakout groups.  We look forward to working on these endeavors in the future.  

      The successes we enjoy in Illinois Agricultural Education are due to your local agricultural education program efforts. Remember, building friends builds support!!  Utilize your local FFA alumni members as advocates for your agricultural education program.

	

	

	

	


